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From: Greg Donnelly
Sent: Wednesday, 16 February 2022 1:51 PM
To: Law
Subject: Inquiry into the provisions of the Voluntary Assisted Dying Bill 2021

16th February 2022 
 
 
Director  
Standing Committee on Law and Justice  
Parliament of New South Wales  
Macquarie Street  
SYDNEY NSW 2000  
 
 
Dear Director,  
 

Re:	Inquiry	into	the	provisions	of	the	Voluntary	Assisted	Dying	Bill	2021	
 

Further to my previous email dated 20th January 2022. Thank you for processing what I 
forwarded. I note that it stands as Supplementary Submission No 67a to the inquiry.  
 
Notwithstanding the point at which the inquiry is at, I respectfully forward for publication 
(under my name as Supplementary Submission No 67b), an important document that was 
released last December by the College of Psychiatrists of Ireland and is titled Physician	
Assisted	Suicide	and	Euthanasia:	Position	Paper,	EAP/01/21 approved by Council September 
2021. The following link will take you to the document https://www.irishpsychiatry.ie/wp-
content/uploads/2021/12/CPsychI-Position-Paper-Physician-Assisted-Suicide-and-
Euthanasia-17-December-2021-.pdf. While the document was approved last September and 
released in December, it has only recently become readily available outside of Ireland.    
 
If there are any questions about my request, do not hesitate to contact me  

  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely,  

Greg Donnelly MLC 




